
A Grace Note from the Rector 
April 11, 2024 

Dear Ones, 

This will be a shorter-than-usual Grace Note, as I have spent much of the past week napping 
while waiting for Covid to run its course. I am deeply grateful for your expressions of 
concern – the prayers, messages, cards, and food all helped. Profound thanks also to Jamie-
Sue Ferrell, Tim Lewis, and David Blakley for leading worship on Sunday. My health is much 
improved, and I look forward to seeing you on Sunday and hearing your eclipse stories! 

A BETTER WAY ~ APRIL NEEDS 
Deodorant, shampoo, body wash, journals, and ball point pens. Thank you for your ongoing 
support. April is Sexual Assault Awareness Month. 

GATHERING GRACE 
Gathering Grace served 111 meals as well as plenty of eclipse glasses, to a grateful crowd. 
Volunteers are always welcome. 

CHRISTIAN MINISTRIES ~ ONGOING NEEDS 
Food Pantry: Canned fruit, meats, and soup, crackers, cereal, pasta & sauce, mac & cheese.  
Personal Care Items: Bar soap, shampoo, toothpaste, dish soap, laundry detergent, toilet 
paper, lg/med diapers, towels, washcloths, blankets, gently used winter coats. 

YARN & YARNS 
Join the needleworkers in the Parish Library from 10-Noon on Wednesday, April 24. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
David Galliher (April 17) 

O God, our times are in your hand: Look with favor, we pray, on your servants  
as they begin another year. Grant that they may grow in wisdom and grace,  

and strengthen their trust in your goodness all the days of their lives; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Keep on feasting! Alleluia, Alleluia!,  
 

The Rev. Dr. Paul Jacobson, Rector 
765-326-0353 
rectorgracemuncie2@gmail.com 


